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The sewer issue has been a constant thorn in the side of the Vassalboro residents to 
whom it applies for years.  The price increases to citizens are not supportable.  This is 
not a wealthy town and we are discouraging people to move here because of the 
astronomical sewer bill.  It's also been completely unclear what we are paying for and 
when increases go into effect, as the past committee has wavered back & forth on 
pricing as the outrage in the town has grown.  We need the money from the state to 
help cover the cost of the sewer connection that was necessary years ago, that we are 
apparently still getting increases for.  


